
  

  RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 016/RIAS/ 2024-25                                                      DATE: 21-06-24  
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

This is to inform you that the access to our school from the Sulikunte Village 
Road is temporarily restricted due to the ongoing repair and maintenance work 
from Friday 21st June 2024 till Monday, 24th June 2024. We would request you to 
take alternate routes when picking up or dropping your ward to school. 

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

If you have any further queries, kindly contact the school front office for 
assistance. 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 

 

 


